
Drawing the line: Gender Sensitization and Sexual 

Harassment on College Campus 

 

Sexual harassment committee of this institution  organised induction and orientation 

programme on " Drawing the line: Gender Sensitization and Sexual Harassment on College 

Campus" for all the students for the academic year 2023-24 scheduled from 1st August to 14th 

August 2023.  

 

The resource persons for the programme were Ms. Shazia Shaikh, Mr. Swapnil Sinari (College 

Counselors) and Adv. Meghana Desai (Assistant Professor) 

 

The Purpose of the programme was to sensitize students about Gender equality and Sexual 

harassment in college, make them aware of the sexual harassment committee of the college 

inorder to promote gender equality and prevent sexual harassment in college. 

 

A total of 645 students from all classes and 22 faculty members attended the programme. 

 

Ms. Shazia Shaikh was the resource Person for M.A. Geography, S.Y. BA, T.Y. BA, F.Y. BA, 

S.Y. B.Com, and S.Y. B.Sc classes. 

Mr. Swapnil Sinari was the resource Person for M.A. Geography, T.Y. B.Com, T.Y. B.Sc, 

M.Com, M.Sc Microbiology, F.Y, S.Y. and T.Y B.Voc and F.Y. B.Com Div B classes. 

Adv. Meghana Desai was the resource person for T.Y. BA, M.Sc Chemistry, F.Y. BA, F.Y. 

B.Com Div A and S.Y. B.Sc classes. 

 

After each session students were provided the feedback link and were asked to fill the feedback 

form. 

 

Overall, there was a very good response for the programme. As per feedback the students learnt 

new things and the programme was very fruitful for the students. 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 


